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would provide a report at the next Board meeting as the work is continual.  Director Bailey 
suggested that a poster (in all languages) that describes the Health and Safety work being done 
be provided to each school for Back-to-School night, and that perhaps each principal could read a 
brief statement of what was being done. 
 
 
ADJOURN 
 
Chair Brim-Edwards adjourned the meeting at 9:15pm. 
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